
   Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter  

‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

19
th

 May 2024
 

Awards of the week 

Stars of the week- 

Willow class: Willow for super sounds in phonics. 

Chestnut class: Zara for her great information on her leaflet in English. 

Oak class: Evelynn for her excellent focus in Literacy when identifying rhyming words in poems. 

Hazel class: Marley, James, Shay, Freddie, Kit, Arthur, Maxwell, Adi, Caera and Mikey for their resilience and 

hard work through SATs week. 

 

Good Samaritan of the week: Caera for being a kind friend and being nominated twice by them during the 

week. 

 

Reading awards will resume again in the next newsletter.  
 

If any children have a recent award, belt, medal or certificate given to them outside of school, please 

let us know so we can celebrate this in school too!  

Bookable slots week with Teachers 

If any Parents or Carers would like a designated 10-minute slot to talk to their children’s teacher this week, 

then please email or phone the school office to book a time.  

Monday 20th May a.m: Chestnut bookable telephone slots for parents and carers. 

Tuesday 21st May p.m: Willow and Hazel bookable telephone slots for parents and carers. 

Thursday 23rd May p.m: Oak bookable telephone slots for parents and carers. 

If you do wish to talk to your child’s teacher at any time, please use class dojo, contact the school office, or 

catch them at the end of day. No one needs to wait until a phone slot week to talk to us.  

Hazel class sharing worship and book sharing session 

Friday 24th May 2.30 p.m is Hazel class’ sharing worship and book sharing session, we hope you can join us to 

see what they have been learning about.    

Pentecost church service and activities 

We are celebrating the Pentecost this week at school and through the week the children will be learning more 

about this in school. You are welcome to join our church service for the Pentecost at 10.30 a.m on Thursday. 

Please leave space for the children to sit at the front when they come in, thank you.  

Weather reminder 

Please send the children to school in sun cream already applied; cream that will last for the whole time they are 

at school. Please also send them in with a named sun hat and a water bottle. Thank you for your help with this.   

Diary dates 

New dates added or anything changed will be added in red: 

20th May a.m: Chestnut bookable telephone slots for parents and carers. 

21st May p.m: Willow and Hazel bookable telephone slots for parents and carers. 

23rd May 10.30 a.m: Pentecost church service. Parents and Carers are welcome. 

23rd May p.m: Oak bookable telephone slots for parents and carers. 

24th May 2.30 p.m.: Hazel class sharing worship and book sharing session. 

27th May- 2nd June: Half term week. 

3rd June 9-11: Multiply Suffolk Parent/ Carer and children math workshop. Booking essential.  
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5th June: Suffolk School Swimming gala at Deben pool in Woodbridge for selected pupils.  

7th June 2.30 p.m.: Willow class sharing worship and book sharing session. 

10th June for a week: Yr 1 phonic screening week. 

13th June: Yr 5 Taskmaster event with IP12 schools. (Details TBC).  

14th June: Fathers’ day or significant person event- details coming out soon.  

14th June 2.30 p.m.: Oak class sharing worship and book sharing session. 

18th June: WCET festival for Hazel class. 

21st June 2.30 p.m.: Chestnut class sharing worship and book sharing session. 

2nd July 10-1: Sports day followed by a family picnic on the field. 

5th July 10-1: Back up Sports day in case weather prevents it on the 2nd. 

8th July 2-3.15: KS2 performance of the Tempest. 

9th July 5.30-6.45 (children to be back at school for 5): KS2 performance of the Tempest.  

15th July 3.15>: Optional parents/ carers evening.  

18th July: James Campbell author visit and book sale after school.  

19th July: Last day of Summer term.  

For all of our term dates for this year and next, please go to our website. 
 

 

https://www.bawdseyprimary.com/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=87
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